
Kensington Police Protection and Community Services District 
 
January 14, 2020 
ITEM 6 
 
EXTENSION OF INTERIM GENERAL MANAGER EMPLOYMENT AGREEMENT  
 
BACKGROUND AND SUMMARY 
 
On March 26, 2020, the Board of Directors approved a contract will Bill Lindsay for interim general 
manager services.  The term of that agreement expired on December 31, 2020.  The Board expects to 
retain a new general manager soon, however the District still requires Mr. Lindsay’s services until the 
new manager has begun and perhaps a few days beyond that.  Accordingly, staff recommends that the 
Board approve the subject contract amendment extending Mr. Lindsay’s contract until January 31, 2021.   
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
The District will continue to pay Mr. Lindsay’s compensation as provided in the 2020-2021 budget.  
There may be some duplication if the new manager starts before Mr. Lindsay’s last day, as is desirable to 
provide continuity.   
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the Board hear public testimony, consider the proposed amendment and 
approve the extension of Mr. Lindsay’s contract.   
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
Amendment of Employment Agreement 
 
SUBMITTED BY:  
 
Ann Danforth 
General Counsel 
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